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Consultation with Wiltshire Licensing has taken place prior to submission of this application.
This application is for a staff only event on Thursday 5th December 2024, between 12 noon 
and 1900 hours, only.
A full Event Management Plan (EMP) will be available for inspection, 
by the 27th November 2024, a week prior to the event.

The Dyson Village is covered by CCTV throughout and including the two main venues for 
this event, the Roundhouse and the Hangar.
All CCTV systems will operate throughout the duration of the event.
A central control room, which is staffed 24 hours a day, monitors all CCTV.
Full recoding and playback are available for immediate inspection, upon request from a 
responsible authority.
Any reasonable instruction issued by a Police Officer will be followed.
All incidents of crime and disorder will be recorded and records available for inspection, 
upon request.

The DPS will be on the premises throughout the duration of the event.
First Aid services will be available, on site, throughout the event.
All accidents and incidents will be recorded and available for inspection at any time, 
including any refusals of the sale of alcohol.
All venues have fire alarms, emergency lighting, smoke detection and an emergency 
evacuation plan. Exit routes are clearly marked and Assembly points are clearly marked, 
in the event of an evacuation.
Fire exits will always be clear of any obstruction.
Are fire and emergency equipment are maintained and regularly tested and records 
available for inspection. 
Risk assessments are reviewed, updated and available for inspection, by a responsible 
authority.

All music will take place within a building, the Roundhouse or the Hangar.
No music will take place outdoors.
Regular checks will be made to ensure noise nuisance does not emanate beyond the 
boundary of the Dyson Village. Records of these checks will be recorded.
The DPS will be available to address any complaints regarding noise, throughout the event. 
Notices will be on display asking staff to leave the event in a quiet and respectful manner.
A noise management plan will be available prior to the event and available for inspection 
and further consultation.
The noise management plan will be included within the event management plan.



This event is for staff only and no under 18s will be in attendance.
All staff, involved with the retail sale of alcohol will be trained by the DPS, 
prior to the event and records maintained on site, which will be available for inspection 
by a responsible authority, at any time.














